Town & Country Ladies Funspiel
Nov 22, 2014
St. Paul, Alberta

Dear Business Owner,

On November 22, 2014, St. Paul will be hosting ladies curling teams from across
the Lakeland region, including St. Paul, Elk Point, Glendon, Mallaig, Heinsburg
and Two Hills.

We humbly ask for your support in hosting this event: a cash donation, or even
sponsoring a team are ways that your business can get involved. We truly
appreciate your support and any contribution would be much appreciated — no
matter how big or how small.

All sponsors will be acknowledged with their names prominently displayed at the
Curling Rink and in the St. Paul Journal.

If there are women at your business who would like to curl in the event, but do
not have a team, please contact us — we will find a team for them to play on. This
bonspiel is an opportunity for fun and great exercise.

If you are able to help sponsor this wonderful event, please contact a member of
our organizing committee. Thank you, in anticipation of your kind assistance.

Sincerely,

Cheryl Robertson Claire Mahdiuk
780-645-8736 780-645-6518
roberd@live.ca

Crystal St. Arnault Kim Reszel
780-614-0567 780-210-2642

cstarnault@vahoo.ca ksirant@telus.net




